
MY DIRECT PLAN 
 
CONTEXT 
“Further to our DSFG meeting on June 6, John Bedell has provided some information about 
MyDirectPlan(MDP). MDP is web-based Application currently being developed by DARTS Solutions to 
assist families with the administration of their Direct Funding. As part of the development process, 
John and the people at DARTS are interested in meeting with agencies who assist families in the 
administration of their funding and with families themselves to not only advise about MDP but also to 
receive input on current issues pertaining to direct funding. If you can assist, or require any additional 
information, please contact John Bedell at jfb007@sourcecable.net or at 289-776-7223. Thank you.” 
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